
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Danby               Term:      Autumn 2   2024-2025               

Topic: Models, Miniatures, and Make Believe 
What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Its been an exciting term in Danby 

Class! 

     In Reading, we have listened to 

and read many stories about bears 

and toys.  We have practiced 

sequencing a story, and have been 

predicting what will happen in a 

story just by looking at the cover of 

the book. 

     In Maths, we have been 

counting by 5’s and 10’s, learning 

about coins, and reviewing 

addition and subtraction.   

     Our topic this term was about 

toys. Danby class learned all about 

toys from the past, and compared 

them to toys of today.  We 

discussed what the toys were made 

from, and talked about our 

favourite toys.  The adults in Danby 

class shared about the toys they 

played with as children. The 

students even sewed together their 

own bears! 

     Danby class also learned more 

about an American holiday, 

Thanksgiving, and then shared 

about their own family traditions.  It 

was really exciting to learn about 

how we all celebrate our special 

days. 

     We made special Christmas 

Cakes for our families, and 

decorated the cakes and the 

boxes to give to our families.  What 

an exciting term it was!  We look 

forward to a great start to the new 

year in January. 

      

 

        

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Thursday 19th 

December 

First day back: Tuesday 7th January 
 


